
COVID - 19  
 
 

Update from Management  
 

From: Dr. Cynthia Jumper, Dr. Denise DeShields, and Will Rodriguez 

To: All Managed Care and contracted staff 

Date: March 16, 2020 

 Dear Team Member, 

 The Managed Care team has been monitoring the latest developments and planning for 
the continued safety of our community during the COVID-19 pandemic. We have 
formed an internal task force and we are working closely with TTUHSC and our external 
partners. 

 We want to assure you that staff will be paid for their work throughout this process. We 
are exploring ways we can continue operations with limited on-site presence, including 
the utilization of telecommuting. We will share more information about this in the 
coming days. 

 Additionally, effective Tuesday 3/17, before any individual enters a TDCJ location, they 
will have their temperature taken and if a fever is present, a screening form must be 
completed. 

 Please continue to check the TTUHSC Coronavirus Guidance page for the most up to 
date information. If you have any questions, please reach out to your direct supervisor 
or your Human Resources representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia Jumper, MD - VP for Health Policy 

Denise DeShields, MD - Executive Director 

Will Rodriguez, MSOLE - Executive Director 

 

http://listmanager.ttuhsc.edu/t/3545/2775712/474/2/

